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Affiliation/Position Primate Research Institute/M1 
Name Yuri KAWAGUCHI 
 

1. Country/location of visit   
Main campus (Kyoto), Japan 

2. Research project 
Attending Psychological meeting 

3. Date (departing from/returning to Japan) 
2017 Feb.12 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

    

   

4. Main host researcher and affiliation 
Kyoto University 

5. Progress and results of your research/activity (You can attach extra pages if needed) 
I attended Psychological meeting on 12th February. I made a poster presentation which titled “Do non-human 

animals also prefer babies?” It was the first time for me to present the data of my experiment which I’m doing in 

PRI. This time there are a lot of interesting studies so I focused on listening during the last half time of poster 

presentation. Both presenting and listening the poster were quite useful. In my experiment I asked whether 

chimpanzees chose to see baby chimpanzee’s video clip rather than adult chimpanzee’s video. One audience 

mentioned the possibility that they may habituate either of two types of video clip (e.g. ”baby” video) and may 

start to choose another type of video (e.g. ”adult” video). I thought about the possibility that they may be 

habituated each video clip but I did not think about the possibility that they may be habituated the category of 

video clip. The major of the audience was developmental psychology. I thought this point of view came from his 

major. I usually do not have many opportunities to talk with researcher who belong to other institute than PRI so I 

really appreciate this meeting. 

6.Others 

Attending this meeting was supported by PWS program. I appreciate PWS program.. 
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